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PURPOSE AND SCOPE: 
This policy will outline the inspection schedule used to ensure all homes within the Pebble Creek Farm Community are properly maintained without causing an undue hardship on the residents.
PROCEDURE:

1.
Homeowners within the Pebble Creek Farm (PCF) Community are required to maintain their dwellings governed by the PCF Covenants and Design Standards which includes painting of the residence when needed.

2.
The Home Owners Association (HOA) understands the financial burden that painting a home can place on a homeowner and has put in place an inspection schedule that will aid the homeowner in correcting the deficiency.

3.
The following inspection schedule will be followed when a homeowner is required to paint their entire home:


CURRENT YEAR:


April 1st – All homes will be inspected annually for painting. Homeowner will be           notified via USPS if their home requires painting. (1st notice)


October 1st – Homes that received a 1st notice will be re-inspected. Homeowners will be notified via USPS if their home still requires painting. (2nd notice)


FOLLOWING YEAR:


April 1st – Homes that received a 2nd notice will be re-inspected. Homeowners will be notified via certified mail if their home still requires painting. (Final notice – 10 days or fines begin.
4.
This inspection schedule shall be performed annually and is designed to provide the homeowner maximum time to correct the deficiency and minimize the financial burden.

5.
This policy shall remain in effect until superseded or revoked by the PCF HOA Board of Directors. 

6.
Any questions or concerns should be directed to the Pebble Creek Farm ACC Director.
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